
TRANSFORMING BREAKROOM FACILITIES FOR NHS HEROES

New staff 'lounges' open their doors to hospital heroes

Hard-working hospital staff can now relax and unwind in two brand

new lounge areas, thanks to a £1.2m programme of improvements

funded by Imperial Health Charity with support from NHS Charities

Together.

These stunning new spaces at Charing Cross Hospital and

Hammersmith Hospital in north west London offer a calm, quiet

and relaxing space for staff to take a break, enjoy a bite to eat or

spend quality time with colleagues. 'A calm and quiet space for staff to rest and reflect'
The new lounges are part of a major programme of improvements to

staff facilities at our hospitals in response to the pandemic. Since

April 2021, more than 80 upgrade projects have been completed at

Imperial College Healthcare NHS Trust, including three fully

refurbished breakrooms and enhancements to dozens of staff

changing areas, showers, toilets and kitchen facilities.
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Having this wonderful space to relax and
unwind during our breaks has helped to
ensure the whole team feels valued and
recognised for their efforts.


